Halloween Planning
Time to begin thinking about Halloween and how we (as a school & as individuals) celebrate this occasion. 

Too often little or no planning happens and we’re left scrambling at the last minute for a costume, and we begin to think of something easily thrown together. I’m encouraging you to begin planning now, and to employ ‘common sense’ and good taste when brainstorming your costume ideas. Pinetree Secondary is a school and as such is a ‘public’ institution. Please do not embarrass the school or yourself with an inappropriate costume choice. If you’re ‘in doubt’ as to the suitability of your costume choice, ask your parent(s) or a teacher or one of the administrators. Let’s all have fun and enjoy ourselves this Halloween – plan ahead, and dress appropriately! 

On another related topic – related to Halloween celebrations – I’m not sure of the origin of this “tradition” but the idea of causing mayhem, engaging in wanton destruction and/or vandalism of property or the random act of sheer stupidity boggles the mind. Inappropriate only just begins to describe these actions/behaviours. Certainly NOT the type of actions/behaviours that Pinetree students would engage in. 

So, in conclusion …. Plan ahead, dress appropriately and act responsibly … and enjoy Halloween   
